
Cori Walker

From: Tasha Buchanan
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2021 10:22 AM
To: Cori Walker
Subject: FW: From the Board of Education

From: Rhonda Kershaw <boardchair@sd73.bc.ca>

Sent: January 12, 2021 11:00 AM
To: Tasha Buchanan <tbuchanan@barriere.ca>

Subject: From the Board of Education

SC OOL ST 0 .73
(Kamloops Thompson)

Dear Parents and Guardians

I am pleased to announce the Board of Education has hired a new Superintendent of Schools for the
Kamloops-Thompson School District, Dr. Rhonda Nixon, beginning July 1, 2021.

Our new superintendent holds a Bachelor of Education Degree, a Master of Education Degree, and a
Ph.D. from the University of Alberta, and she brings many accomplishments from her diverse, 30-year
career as an educator in rural, rural-urban, and large school districts in Alberta and as a post-
secondary professor at the University of Victoria.

A public announcement willbe made today, Jan.12, 2021, at 11:00 am on Facebook Live




